
SGMA
Technical Workshop

February 7th
Please join us for a Technical Workshop to 
support Groundwater Sustainability Plan 

(GSP) development for the Madera and Chowchilla 
Subbasins, on the topic of conceptual 

undesirable results 

Thursday, February 7th, 2019
5:30 – 6:00 pm – light dinner

6:00 - 7:30 pm – workshop
Frank Bergon Senior Center

Multi-Purpose Room
238 S D Street

Madera, CA

FINANCED UNDER THE WATER QUALITY, SUPPLY, AND 
INFRASTRUCTURE IMPROVEMENT ACT OF 2014 

(PROPOSITION 1)

We encourage people from disadvantaged communities and 
small domestic well owners to attend. 

Co-sponsored by Leadership Counsel for Justice and 
Accountability and Self-Help Enterprises
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